
From: Ruby Electra < >  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 10:48 AM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

 
Subject: 832 Galiano way  
 
Dear the Galiano LTC 
I am writing in support of the re zoning application PLRZ20240003 for 832 Galiano Way.  
I’ve been working in the food and beverage industry on Galiano Island since I was a kid. I have had 
countless conversations with patrons at every establishment asking “where is the brewery?” The 
opportunities this re-zoning has for the local economy are superb.  
 
Kindly, 
 
Ruby Bilney 

 

 


